


 is being implemented. It is an unjust attack on my civil liberties and will lead to unnecessary
 hardship by restricting the potential development of my property. This Bill will not only effect
 my viability but the combined effect will reduce the potential wealth of all Queenslanders and
 reduce the future food security of this great country.

Yours sincerely,
Michael Cahill
Hillview QLD 4285




